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During the period of the Order, all westbound traffic wishing to
enter the C258 should continue to the A47/A1042 Interchange at
Postwick before turning. Traffic normally turning right onto the
trunk road from C258 should turn left on the A47 and turn at the
A47/C429 Cucumber Lane Roundabout at Brundall.

The provisions of the Order will not apply to agricultural vehicles.

Any person who desires to question the validity of the Order, or of
any provision contained therein, on the ground that it is not within
the powers with respect to the Order conferred by the Act, or on the
ground that any requirement of, or of any instrument made under,
any provision of that Act has not been complied with in relation to
the Order, may, within 6 weeks of 28th February 1994, apply to the
High Court for the suspension or quashing of the Order, or of any
provision contained therein,

A copy of the Order may be inspected during office hours at the
offices of the Chief Executive, Norfolk County Council, County
Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DH; Broadland Disrict
Council, Thorpe Lodge, Yarmouth Road, Norwich NR7 0DU;
Great Plumstead Post Office, Church Road, Great Plumstead,
Norwich, or obtained by application to the Director, Network
Management, Eastern Regional Office, at the address below quoting
Ref. 506641/12/A47/02.

J. M. Wilkinson, a Higher Executive Officer in the Department
of Transport, FEastern Regional Office, Network
Management Division, Heron House, 49-53 Goldington
Road, Bedford MK40 3LL. (775)
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HIGHWAYS ACT 1980

The M1 London to Yorkshire Motorway Widening Between
Junction 31 (Aston) and Junction 32 ( Thurcroft)

Environmental Statement 1994

The Secretary of State for Transport has published an
Environmental Statement in accordance with E.C. Directive 85/337
about his proposals for widening of the M1 Motorway between
Aston and Thurcroft in the county of South Yorkshire.

Copies of the statement may be inspected, free of charge, at all

reasonable hours from 16th February 1994 to 7th April 1994, at the

ent of Transport, Room $3/04, 2 Marsham Street, London
SWIP 3EB,; the offices of the Director, Motorway Widening Unit,
Friars House, Manor House Drive, Coventry CV1 2TD; and The
Department of Transport, Yorkshire and Humberside Regional
Office, City House, New Station Street, Leeds LS1 4JD; Rotherham
Metropolitan Borough Council, Planning Department, Norfolk
House, Walker Place, Rotherham S60 1QT; and Sheffield City
Council, Town Hall, Sheffield S1 2HH.

Any person may, not later than Thursday, 7th April 1994, express
an opinion about the Environmental Statement. This should be sent
to the Secretary of State at the office of the Director, Motorway
Widening Unit, Friars House, Manor House Drive, Coventry
CV1 2TD, quoting Ref. MWU/401/28-32/51/6/01.

M. J. Mata, a Principal, Motorway Widening Unit,
Department of Transport

16th February 1994. am



